

NEWSLETTER



8th October 2021



Congratulations to our stars of the week.

<u>Class 1:</u> Harry for having lots of confidence in the swimming pool.

Imogen for super effort all week with her phonics.

Class 2: Megan W for showing great enthusiasm and leading by example in music.

Henry for having a positive attitude towards his work all week.

Our weekly big heart awards this week go to:-

Austin in recognition of never giving up and always trying his best.



Zachary in recognition of working to the best of his ability in every lesson this week!



Birthday wishes to Imogen who will be 6 tomorrow 9th October.

Numbers Club Winners

September: 1st Prize: Anne Nicholson 2nd Prize: Susan Darbyshire October: 1st Prize: Joan Richardson 2nd Prize: Alison Ross

Football Tournament

Yr 3 & 4 Football tournament will take place on Wednesday 13th October and a separate letter has been sent home today regarding this.

Parent Governor

We have a vacancy for a parent governor, if you are interested and wish to have more information please contact school. Forms will be sent out next week for nominations to be put forward.

Friends of Claughton School

It seems to have been so long since the Friends have got together to organise fun events which is valued so much by school. As things are hopefully getting back to normal we would like to hear from anyone who would like to be part of this fantastic group of parents, please get in touch with school if you could help support in any way. A meeting will hopefully be organised in the near future.

Admissions -September 2022

The deadline to apply for a school place for September 2022 is:

- 15 January 2022 for primary schools
- 31 October 2021 for secondary schools

Diary

Tues 19th Oct 3.45-6.30 Parents Evening Class 1 & Class 2

Weds 20th Oct 3.45-5.40 Parents Evening Class 2

Fri 22nd Oct 3.30 School closes for Half Term

Mon 1st Nov INSET DAY

Tues 2nd Nov School Re-opens